
   

 
 

Come and find out more at our open event at Lenzie Union 

Parish Church on Monday 23 September from 3pm till 8pm 
 
Lenzie has been a Fairtrade Town since 2013 
and the Fair Trade Group has been astonished 
and grateful in equal measure at the support 
we have received from the local community. 
You’ve come to our events, taken part in our 
Fair Trade Bake Off contests, attended our art 
exhibitions and sold Fair Trade produce in 
your schools and churches. 
 

 
 
And now it’s our turn to support you! So come 
and discover how we can do this and also how 
Fairtrade is developing. 
 
We’re holding an open event so that as many 
people as possible in Lenzie and district can 
come and find out what the Fair Trade group 
has done since Lenzie achieved Fairtrade 
status in 2013. We’ll be around from 3pm until 
8pm in the hope that most people will be able 
to find a slot in their day to join us. 
 

 

The Fair Trade Group will be happy to provide 
help to any member of the community but we 
particularly have the following groups in mind: 
 

Teachers who want to find out how to 

incorporate Fair Trade into their lesson plans. 
We can help you locate the resources you 
need and can even do Fair Trade themed 
assemblies as required – and not just during 
Fairtrade Fortnight. 
 

PTA members who want to organise Fair 

Trade themed events at school. Do you need a 
stall or perhaps some Fair Trade pampering 
products for a ladies’ night? We can help you 
with this. 
 

Nurseries and after school clubs who 

want to provide Fair Trade snacks and drinks 
for the children in their care. We can help you 
find the suppliers you need. And also age 
appropriate Fair Trade material for teaching 
purposes. 
 

Members of Youth Organisations 
and their Leaders. Working towards a 

badge for citizenship or similar which deals 
with equality and sustainability issues? Ask us 
for help to source the material you require. 
 

Parents and anyone else looking to 
incorporate more Fair Trade 
ingredients into their meal planning. 
We can help you locate suppliers and even 
provide some recipe cards.  
 
The Scottish Fair Trade Forum will also be 
on hand to answer any questions you may 
have about Fair Trade in any part of the 
world. 
 

Please drop in if you can. There will be 
tea and Fair Trade baking to enjoy and 
some Sweet Potato and Red Pepper 
soup with Fairtrade coconut milk after 
6pm (recipe card also available). 


